

Astana, Kazakhstan December 20, 2018

Ms. Alyona Vassilyevna Tutor Private Fund for Informational Support of Social Development 21 Abay Avenue Ust-Kamenogorsk

Dear Alyona:

I would like to express my gratitude for hosting me during my visit to Ust-Kamenogorsk and providing a tour of your facility and an overview of your many valuable programs. In my career, I have the opportunity to meet many presidents and world leaders, but nothing leaves a deeper impression than the altruism and commitment of grassroots leaders such as you. The Embassy is proud to support your work.

I wish you and your organization great success in your efforts to equip your students with the professional and life skills they need to succeed.

Sincerely,

Theodore J. Lyng | Chargé d'Affaires a.i.